
 

 

Happy Easter!! 

We hope this update finds you well and enjoying a Beautiful Easter Sunday at an 

appropriate distance!  We would like to thank you for all the positive comments 

we are receiving from our Seasons Family and Friends! 

We are remaining in constant contact with The RI department of Health and are 

following directives as they are made.  Please understand that what we say is OK 

one day may change on the next day.  We appreciate that everyone is working 

with us to keep Residents and Staff safe by following directions as they are given. 

*Update from the Wellness Director:  

We would like to keep you up to date on the wellness initiatives here at The 

Seasons.  We are following all direction and guidance from the Department of 

Health which includes all employees wearing masks when in contact with your 

loved ones and each other.  We also have asked residents to wear masks and 

have provided each resident with a cloth mask.  We are maintaining social 

distancing from each other and we are screening all staff when coming into the 

building prior to a shift, including monitoring temperatures.  We appreciate your 

support and kind words when you call.  We will continue to follow the guidelines 

of the Department of Health and do our best to keep your loved ones, and us 

healthy through this difficult time.   

*Please continue to follow the guidelines for dropping off essential items for your 

loved ones on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays between 10am and 3pm.  

Please remember that everything that is taken into the building must be 

quarantined for at least 24 hours. 

*The Activity department is working to set up Zoom calls with families, please 

look for information in the coming week. 

*Please take a peek at our website www.TheSeasons.org, there are updates 

posted in conjunction with emails.  Click on the culinary tab for some fun uplifting 

pictures of how the staff is making our residents smile. 

 



 

 

A message from Our Administrator: 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

The Celebration of Easter and spring historically symbolize new life and hope for 

the future. This year we find ourselves distanced from loved ones and friends and 

have a feeling of uncertainty that we do not normally associate with this season.   

Each day our faith and strength to remain optimistic can be challenged. When I 

speak to Residents here at The Seasons,  I am reminded of the sacrifices, 

hardships and perseverance that they have experienced throughout their 

lifetimes.  I am encouraged that our Residents recognize that uncertain times are 

not forever, sacrifices are at times necessary and caring for your neighbor is 

essential.  We must find strength in each other, focus on our common goal of 

keeping everyone healthy and have faith that by working together we will 

persevere.  

 As we celebrate Easter and spring, we remember the lessons of hope, strength 

and belief in a better future that our seniors teach us every day.  Please be 

assured that the continued goal of everyone at The Seasons is to maintain the 

well-being and safety of our Residents.  Our Seniors are our role models and they 

have given us the gift of knowing that there will be a brighter tomorrow.  We look 

forward to that time when we can all celebrate and be together again.   

 

Laurie Ann 


